Gina Rohr, 1320 Point Street, VICTORIA, B.C. V8S 1A5

Dear Mrs. Rohr,

Thank you for your letter of September 16th. Your ad will be placed in the October newsletter.

Re your question about Vancouver and Gulf Island potters. I have enclosed the CABC membership list and have enclosed the name of the President of The B.C. Potters' Guild. Her name is Jean Fahrni, 4686 West 2nd Avenue, Vancouver, B.C. V6R 1Ll. She could refer you to the membership chairman or send off a mumbership list herSelf.

Sincerely,

Gail Rogers, Secretary

September 23, 1977